
WHAT TECOM EMPLOYEES ARE SAYING… (2018) 

 

o I READ IT online and had tears strolling down my face (all of JOY).... I never could have made it without YOU!!!! 

(June 2018) 

 

o I like it, Terra! Thanks for translating for my jumbled brain! Keep doing your thing. The confidence looks great on 

you! (June 2018) 
 

o A dedicated mother, with razor like focus on providing the framework for your daughter to blossom emotionally and 

mentally as a young child. Her successes in life will sprout from the seed of love, affection and care you provide her! 

(June 2018) 

 

o Thank you busy lady, I really appreciate you!  (June 2018) 

 

o Awesome!  You've done a great job from start to finish on the newsletter, which is especially cool given how much 

content this version had.  Biggest newsletter ever!  (April 2018) 
 

o Thank you so much for sending the TECOM Connection June 2018 edition.  This is a great newsletter with lots of 

terrific information.  Glad we could provide the PAS info for you. (June 2018) 

 

o Stay focused; know what is important to you, your family, and career; you will always be successful! (June 2018) 

 

o Thanks Terra!  Definitely the best newsletter to date!! (April 2018) 
 

o I thoroughly enjoyed this edition. It kept me interested and had me laughing as well. Great information! Outstanding 

job! (Jan 2018) 

 

 

o I thought it was really good.  Let's face it everyone has been thrown under the bus.  I know I have quite a few times.  I 

thought it was very informative and very enlighten the way you gave a viewpoint from quite a few people.  I commend 

you on posting the article.  I'm sure it woke up quite a few people as to what they have done or what they are doing to 

an employee. Job well done!!  (June 2018) 

 

o The newsletter was really good, you are a perfectionist, well done!  (April 2018) 

 

o Sign me up for coffee w/ the SgtMaj in July.  I used the G-6 section to update my turnover file. 

 I found Fred Klauser's article on financial planning / retirement very interesting, especially as I get closer to retirement. 

Fred obviously did a better job of planning than I did! I thought it was helpful for Mr. Thompson to provide feedback 

on the TECOM survey.  If you'd like, you are cleared hot to hang the 3rd Qtr MA brief on your newsletter page. I'm 

always looking for more ways to get the word out.  

 

o Thank you for including Kristen, Kevin and myself in the June Newsletter.   

 

o Thank you so much for what you do here at TECOM. Be blessed! (June 2018) 

 

o Terra, Great job - I liked the variety of topics and overall upbeat newsletter!!!!  (June 2018)  

 

o You did an excellent job with the newsletter.   (June 2018) 

 

o Like I've said consistently..... This newsletter is a GREAT communication tool..... The total WORKFORCE looks 

forward to each and every issue! (April 2018)  

 

o I am very proud of the newsletter and EVEN PROUDER of you! (June 2018) 

 

o Not a problem at all...thanks for including in the newsletter. Semper Fi 

(June 2018) 

 


